
  

Families, 

 As you may have heard, schools will not re-open at this time.  Many of you have been asking about picking up your 
child(ren) personal belongings.  We are waiting for the board to work with the department of Health on a plan for 
this to occur.  Once the place has been communicated to us, we will certainly let you know. Please continue to send 
us your distance learning pictures so that we can highlight our students (tina.mandal@ddsb.ca).  We are looking 
forward to another great week ahead.     

Mr. Bedford and Mrs. Mandal 

Gratitude, when turned into an everyday healthy habit, can improve 
our Mental Health.  

Studies show that making gratitude part of daily life boosts mental 
health, enhances empathy, and improves self-esteem.  

It can even improve your sleep.  Savouring what’s good in your life 
will make you feel happy, and it can also help you deal with 
challenging times.   Gratitude is a choice.  It’s a muscle we can 
strengthen through daily practice.  Over the next two weeks we will 
be providing resources that can help enhance the power of gratitude 
in your life.  
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Coronation’s 5A’s – Academics, Athletics, Arts, Attitude and Allyship  

Well-Being – Gratitude 
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O’Neill CVI – Virtual Tours for grade 8 students 
For our grade 8 students who will be attending O’Neill in the Fall, O’Neill has created some virtual tours 
that will assist you with getting familiar with O’Neill and navigating the school.  Click on the two links 
below: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12qyTFiCTxShvhok8UvHOq4skbqyc1D_K/view?usp=sharing – message 
from guidance 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Z-4E3h0wuWMgHPRzRLSnS1xSRWYbFmV9/view?usp=sharing – virtual 
tour 
 
Highlights from Distance Learning  
In the past few weeks, many of our students have been busy at working 
conducting science experiments, creating music, writing and working on escape 
room tasks in mathematics.  We are so proud of the hard work that you are 
doing Coronation students and families, thank you. 
 
 
Parent as Partners Symposium (Virtual) – Thursday, May 28th at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year’s keynote speaker is Dr. Ivan Joseph.  More details can be found at: bit.ly.PAPVIRTUAL2020 
 
 
Coronation Family Challenges Week #6 – Tower Challenge 
Thanks to all families who are participating in our weekly challenges. 
Our sixth challenge is now posted on the following site:  
https://sites.google.com/ddsb.ca/coronation-challenges/tower-
challenge?authuser=0 
Complete the challenge and fill out the form that is located on the 
website to highlight your family’s creation and be rewarded for your 
efforts. 
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